
Collections Seminar Series
Seminar, Monday 27 November, Flett Events Theatre

Mandatory training for new starters.
As stated in The Natural History Museum’s policy,  
all staff must be aware of the risks posed by pests. 
Integrated Pest Management (IPM) training should 
be Attended by new starters, including staff, students 
and contractors should be completed in the first year. 
All other staff should attend a refresher course every 
three years.
To accommodate different work patterns, one-hour 
workshops will be held at 9.00–10.00, 11.00–12.00 
and 17.30–18.30 in the Flett Events Theatre. These 
will be delivered by the Museum’s IPM Co-ordinators 
–Armando Mendez and Senior Curator in Charge 
Suzanne Ryder. There will be sign in sheets at each 
session so that HR can record your attendance in  
their records.
The Collections Seminar will take place at 14.30–
15.30. This year’s speaker is Armando Mendez who 
will discuss The Nitrogen adventure of Cedric the 
Lion: his trip to the BM and other tales from NHM 
Quarantine Facility (and how to use it).

Open to all museum professionals 
The seminar is open to all museum professionals.  
The IPM sessions are only for NHM staff. 
Please email z.hughes@nhm.ac.uk for more information  
and/or to book a place. Natural History Museum staff do  
not need to book. 
It is suggested that the following staff will find the seminar 
most useful:
Science Group: All senior department managers and 
collection management staff.
Public Engagement Group: Any staff who work with and 
use collections or manage staff who work with collections.
Directorate and Science Directorate.
Development and Communications Group: Any staff 
involved in communicating about or engaging supporters  
with our collections.
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